
 
 

Cayman Corporate Centre, Fourth Floor, 
PO Box 704 GT, George Town, Cayman Islands, BWI 

Tel: 345 946-1102   Fax: 345 946-3033   
 
 

BY FACSIMILE 345 945-8284 
 
 
March 5, 2004 
 
 
Mr. Philip Brazeau, 
Director or Licencing and Regulation, 
Information & Communications Technology Authority, 
P.O. 2502GT, George Town 
Cayman Islands 
 
Dear Mr. Brazeau, 
 
On behalf of TeleCayman, in response to your written correspondence requesting 
clarification with regard to Indirect Access, our position is as follows: 
 

• TeleCayman is of the opinion that only Facilities Based Carriers, licenced to 
provide International Connectivity, be authorized to provide Indirect Access on a 
10-10-XXX basis. 

 
• As you are aware, there are infrastructure vulnerabilities that potentially can result 

by allowing non-facilities based carriers in small jurisdictions with subscriber 
bases the size of the Cayman Islands.  It is for this reason alone that we believe 
that a facilities based criteria must be given strong consideration as it pertains to 
specific carrier services (International Carrier Services in this case). 

 
• With the threshold date for full liberalization of International 

Telecommunications in the Cayman Islands quickly approaching, we believe 
there should be some provisioning that protects those Licenced Carriers that have 
invested heavily in Telecommunications Infrastructure.    

 
 



 
I trust this clarifies TeleCayman’s position and invite you to contact me at the above 
number should you require additional explanation. 
 
 
Yours very truly, 
 
 
 
Gregory W. Swan MSc CEng 
Vice President International Development 
TeleBermuda International limited 
 


